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To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Accelerated Leak Survey Trends Report

Redacted

Paul:

In your letter to PG&E dated September 13, 2010 (Item 3), and in the Commission’s Resolution L-403 
adopted on September 23, 2010 (Ordering Paragraph 12), PG&E was directed to conduct an 
accelerated system survey of all natural gas transmission pipelines, giving priority to segments in Class 
3 and Class 4 locations.

On October 25, 2010, PG&E provided the Commission with its Initial Report on its Accelerated Gas 
Transmission Leak Survey (“Accelerated Leak Survey”). PG&E completed the Accelerated Leak Survey 
on November 19, 2010. Attached is PG&E’s report, which provides an update on Grade 1 leaks 
discovered and repaired immediately during the survey, identifies transmission leaks repaired as of 
November 30, 2010, evaluates the trends associated with those leaks, and presents PG&E’s analysis 
and recommendations based upon the survey results.

«...»
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Brian Cherry

Redacted
Redacted

VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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